
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Correction for previous Email about Sunday Service 
 
Drissa Kone 
August 7, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

In regards to the previous email about Sunday Service for August 16th, we will be sending more details in 

regards to the strict guidelines we will have in order to conduct a safe service. Please keep an eye out for 

another email! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Kone 


